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Logsdon, Jeremy

From: Logan, Micah
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 1:23 PM
To: Logsdon, Jeremy; Yates, Mariah; Liddle, Daniel; An, Mi
Subject: FW: Survey on WKU faculty's perception of generative AI

We’re awesome. 걭걮걯거  
 

From: West, Adam <adam.west@wku.edu>  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 1:19 PM 
To: Logan, Micah <micah.logan@wku.edu> 
Subject: RE: Survey on WKU faculty's perception of generative AI 
 
Micha, 
 
I wanted to thank you for sending out the survey on an important topic. I also wanted to thank you for a smooth 
survey experience in terms of usability, survey length, and opportunity to provide information. 
 
Thanks, 
Adam 
 
---------------------------------------------------- 
Adam R. West, Ph.D., CSW, CFLE 
Dept. of Applied Human Sciences 
Western Kentucky University 
1906 College Heights Blvd, #11037 
Bowling Green, KY 42101-1037 
 
270-745-5138 (office) 
Academic Complex 414 (office) 
 

From: Center for Innovative Teaching and Learning <citl@wku.edu>  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 1:07 PM 
To: Faculty-All <Faculty-All@wku.edu> 
Subject: Survey on WKU faculty's perception of generative AI 
 
Dear WKU Faculty, 
 
We are conducting a research study at Western Kentucky University to explore faculty and student 
attitudes and usage patterns related to generative artificial intelligence (AI) in academic settings. As a 
valued member of our faculty, your insights and experiences are crucial to this important research. We 
invite you to participate in a brief online survey that will take approximately 10 minutes of your time. Your 
responses will help us better understand how generative AI is perceived and utilized within our university 
community, contributing to informed strategies and policies for its integration in teaching, learning, and 
research. 
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If you are interested in participating in a more in-depth discussion, you may also volunteer to join a focus 
group session. These sessions will provide an opportunity to engage in meaningful conversations about 
the role of AI in academia and will be held on campus at a time convenient for you. 
  
To participate in the survey, please click on the following link: 
https://wku.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2hND1Q53CW5p7W6 
  
Your participation is entirely voluntary, and your responses will be kept anonymous. We greatly 
appreciate your time and contribution to this study. 
  
If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact us. 
  
Thank you for considering this opportunity to contribute to our understanding of generative AI at WKU. 
 
On behalf of the research team, 
Micah  
 
Research Team Members 
Micah Logan, Center for Innovative Teaching & Learning 
Mi Sun An, School of Engineering & Applied Sciences 
Daniel Liddle, English 
Jeremy Logsdon, School of Teacher Education, 
Mariah Yates, Management 


